
Hi everyone,  

It has been a fun packed week. Year 2 have been on their trip to the SS Great Britain. I have fond memories 

of this trip as a class teacher. There is so much to see and the scale of the ship is huge when you are only 6 

or 7. The children came back excited to tell me about everything that they had seen. Year 6 have been 

working with Circomedia today using circus skills to explore the work of Shakespeare. I saw one of them 

arriving on a unicycle!  

Seagull mural 

 

I am very excited because next week Alex (artist Billy) will be painting the mural on the side of the kitchen 

outside. This piece of work has been created with the children and it is going to be a fantastic opportunity 

for children to see art being created. On Friday, We The Curious will be coming to assembly to launch the 

mural and they are hoping to bring some local media with them. It would be great to see lots of you there.  

Attendance  

Unfortunately, I am going to keep banging the drum about attendance. Hannah More has many families 

with relatives abroad. We understand that families want to visit loved ones and often agree to requests to 

fly during school time to save money. We won’t be able to do this if attendance doesn’t improve. The 

national average is around 95%. Ours is less 

than 90%. It has to improve! 

I am looking forward to World Book Day 

next Thursday and seeing all the children in 

their comfy clothes or book characters. 

Have a relaxing weekend.  

Mr Hawkins 
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